
 

 

 
October 18, 2022  
 

Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr., Alongside his Colleagues, Accepts 
4.5 Million Dollar Check for New San Bernardino County 

Animal Care Center Plans 
 

 

San Bernardino, CA.- On October 17th, 2022, Assembly Majority Leader 

Eloise Gomez-Reyes delivered a 4.5-million-dollar funding from the State of 

California to Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr., Vice-Chair Dawn Rowe, and Director 

of Public Health Josh Dugas, on behalf of San Bernardino County to assist 

in the plans for the building of San Bernardino County’s new Animal Care 

Center. The facility will be located in Bloomington and will expand the current 

capacity. 

 

“The County of San Bernardino is ecstatic to announce the plans to build a 

new county animal care center. This state-of-the-art facility will have many 

new and improved services including, onsite veterinary and adoption 

services, dedicated space for intern and volunteer programs, and expanded 

animal play yards. This animal center will provide all our staff with 

accessibility to care for the needs of these animals in the best way possible. 

We are so thrilled this is coming to Bloomington and look forward to the 

construction beginning.” -Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr.  
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